Tara McArthur

From: Tara McArthur on behalf of CityClerks

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 12:43 PM

To: EMT - M; City Council; Steve Rose; Dave Friary
Cc Wendy Cooke

Subject: Addtion Information for Tonight's IIDSC Metting

Good Afternoon,

Please find below additional information received from Mr. Joe Tascona concerning his Open Delegation being held at
tonight’s lIDSC meeting.

As a follow up to Mr, Joe Tascona’s May 18,2016 letter:

1. On Collier Street in addition to metered parking there is permit parking in front of commercial buildings so
unclear on the different treatment between Worstey street. In addition, the Court House now has a new
parking lot for increased parking so not clear why parking on Worsley Street is needed for the Court House and
the City is selling 2 parking lots on Owen street and behind the Library so loss of parking cannot be an issue.

2, On Worsley Street there is parking spaces in the front of the buildings located at 80 Worley street and 5t.
Andrews church. Accordingly, | am requesting permission for two(2) parking spots on the 84 Worsley Street
property in the front of the building, one(1) parking shall be designated for Accessible Parking and the other
space for normal parking.

Thank you,

Tara

Tara McArthur

Conmitge Supporn Cloerk
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